
Attention Students and parents,  

To ensure safety on our campus, we are strictly enforcing parking permits on all 

parking areas. If we find a vehicle parked without a proper parking permit, we will 

place a warning sticker on it the first time. If the vehicle is found parked illegally a 

second time, it will be towed.  

We kindly request all students to get a student parking permit. To get a permit, 

students need to come to the front office, fill out the application form, and 

provide their driver's license, current insurance information, and a fee of 25 

dollars.  

Students are required to display their parking permit on their windshield at all 

times. Thank you for your cooperation in this matter to ensure the safety of 

everyone on our campus. 

Thank you for your cooperation on this matter to make sure we are safe on 

campus.  

Please contact Mr. Solis at jsolis8@houstonisd.org if you have any questions.  

Thank you,  
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